Natural Gas Board Minutes
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Thursday, November 15th, 2007.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harvey Shumaker at 7:05 p.m.  Members present were Mike Shumaker, Kira Schmeichel, Lynn Froke and Jay Nelson.  
The minutes of the October 2007 meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Nelson to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 

The financials for the month of October and November 2007 were reviewed.  The fund balance went down slightly this month due to the payment to Northwestern for the moving of the meter at the tbs.  

Locking in natural gas was discussed.  A motion was made by Nelson and seconded by Froke to lock in another 25 % if the price gets between $0.716 and $0.769.  The motion carried. 

Stick on calendars were discussed.   A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Shumaker to purchase 300 stick on calendars to put in the utility bills.  The motion carried. 

One call notices for the business, the bill from Center Point and the meter at the TBS were all discussed. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Froke and seconded by Schmeichel to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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